
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

The ATASCADERO TOURISM 

BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT 

DISTRICT ADVISORY BOARD 
 

has cancelled its Regular Meeting 

scheduled for February 19, 2020 

due to a lack of quorum. 
 

****************** 
The next special meeting of the  

Atascadero Tourism Business Improvement 

District Advisory Board will be held on  

March 2, 2020.   
 
 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA    ) 
COUNTY OF SAN LUIS OBISPO   ) 
CITY OF ATASCADERO    ) 
 
I, Amanda Muther, Deputy City Clerk of the City of Atascadero, declare under the penalty of perjury that 
on February 13, 2020 the foregoing Notice was posted at the Atascadero City Hall, 6500 Palma, 
Atascadero, CA 93422, and was available for public review in the Customer Service Center at that location. 
 
Signed this 19th day of June, 2019, at Atascadero, California. 
 
___________________________________ 
Amanda Muther, Deputy City Clerk 
City of Atascadero 
 

For more information, please contact the Office of the City Manager 805-470-3400 


